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We are planning a youth group event for all grade levels (grades 5-12) 
for February 25th from 6pm to 8pm. With Moses being absent, 
Rachel Norris will be assisting me and Xander. Depending on the 
weather we’d like to do a game night outside. I’m hoping this event 
will have around the same amount of attendance as our Christmas 
party which had 22 total youth attend. We are still looking for ways to 
get more youth to show up. Our 5th and 6th group is the group that 
shows up the most with our 7th-8th and 9th-12th grade groups 
having inconsistent attendance. 
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